
Thai Christian School Announcement 
Scholarship for Term 1/2020 

In the Situation of COVID-19 Outbreak 

Thai Christian School has acknowledged the direct and indirect effects on students’ parents from 

COVID-19 that has spread in countries around the world including Thailand. 

The school has considered about sharing parents’ burden of students’ expenses by giving a 

scholarship of 10% of the tuition fees (not including other expenses such as air conditioning, lunch 

& snacks, educational equipment, etc.) of Term 1/2020 to students who have not received any other 

scholarship from the school for the academic year 2020. Students will receive the amount of the 

scholarship as a discount on the tuition fee for Term 2/2020. 

Thai Christian School would like to thank all parents for your support and cooperation. 

Announced on  Thursday ,25 June  2020. 

(Mrs. Umporn Phasuthadol) 

Director 




